
New Maintenance Service Desk 

The Maintenance Department has set up a new site for service desk tickets and inventory. 

Beginning Monday, February 3rd, you will start logging your help desk tickets at 

http://hopkins.kyschools.us/maintenance. This link will also be available on the district website 

beneath the STAFF menu. 

 

This system is only available to school principals and their designated staff. Sign in using your 

network account and password. 

 

Once logged in, you will see your dashboard. Click on the Service Desk icon to enter a new work 

order. 

http://hopkins.kyschools.us/maintenance


 

Click the New Ticket button. 

 

The system will assign you a ticket number. Complete other four fields and click the Save & 

Close button. 

 



You can go back in time and view or change or re-open any work orders in the system. 

 

 

 

 


